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May 7, 2015 

     

 

Gordon & Nancy Barnes 

14056 – 507
th

 Ave 

Vernon Center MN 56090 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1159 Pascal Street North 

 

Dear Mr. & Ms. Barnes: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 5, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until 

September 1, 2015 to come into compliance with the remaining items on the condemnation list.  

Please note that Item #5 relating to the water heater has been withdrawn by the dept.  If the 

remaining items are not corrected by then, inspector will take additional enforcement. 

 

If you wish to contest further, the City Council Public Hearing will be on Wednesday, May 20, 

2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Gus Hanson, freeestimator@comcast.net 
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